
CURREN D. PRICE, Jr.
COUNCILMEMBER, NINTH DISTRICT

March 5, 2015

Honorable Members of the Economic Development Committee 
City Hall
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Economic Development Committee Hearings on the Citywide Minimum Wage

Dear Colleagues:

As you know, I have committed to hosting several Economic Development Committee hearings 
on the city wide minimum wage issue, including hearings outside of this building. It is my hope 
that by doing so, we are creating as thorough and deliberative a process as possible. The 
University of California Berkeley study on the city wide minimum wage will be submitted 
on March 16th, and our hearings will begin the following week as follows:

Tuesday, March 24th, 1:00pm 
Los Angeles City Hall 
John Ferraro Council Chambers 
200 North Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Thursday, March 26th, 6:00pm 
Watts Labor Community Action Committee 
10950 South Central Avenue 
Watts, CA 90059

Tuesday, March 31st, 6:00pm 
Van Nuys City Hall 
14410 Sylvan Street 
Van Nuys, CA 91401
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Thursday, April 2nd, 6:00pm
Museum of Tolerance 
9786 West Pico Boulevard 
Los Angeles, CA 90035

Please contact Marisa Alcaraz on my staff if you have any questions, and to confirm your 
attendance at the hearings.

Mayor Eric Garcetti
All City Councilmembers
Sharon Tso, Chief Legislative Analyst
Miguel Santana, Chief Administrative Officer
Holly Wolcott, City Clerk
Rusty Hicks, Los Angeles County Federation of Labor 
Gary Toebben, Los Angeles Chamber of Commerce

Sincerely,

Curren D. Price, Jr.
Chair, Economic Development Committee 
Councilmember, Ninth Council District

CC:


